2018 CAPE MINIATURES CONVENTION

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

Conditions for applications

The Scholarship Committee for any one year will consist of the Convention Committee for that year as well as referees appointed by the Committee.
The number of Scholarships offered in one year for the Betty’s Bay Miniatures Convention will be decided by the organisers and will be dependent on the funds available.

The organisers reserve the right to keep the recipient(s) of the Scholarship confidential.

Funds for the Scholarship will have been raised by events at previous Conventions or donations.

The Scholarship will cover the cost of the Convention but not the cost of the kits payable to the Instructors unless the Committee deems fit.

Travel and accommodation costs will also not be covered unless the Committee deems fit.

The Scholarships will be decided on:

The financial need of the Applicant.

The Applicant needs to be an established miniaturist 

Applicants may be from the same family

Applicants do not have to be members of the Cape Town Miniatures Guild

The application form will be available on the Convention website 5 (five) months prior to the Convention.

The applicants must apply for the Scholarship a minimum of 4 (four) months prior to the Convention.

The recipient of the Scholarship will be informed a minimum of 3 (three) months prior to the start of the Convention.

The Scholarship recipients will be decided by the Convention Committee and will be non- negotiable.

Applications must be submitted by 1 Mayl 2018 to the committee.  No late applications will be accepted and the decision of the selection committee will be final.
Submit to: isalindstrom@sonicmail.co.za

Application for the Scholarship for the 2018 Cape Miniatures Convention

Name:

Contact e mail:

Contact phone numbers:

1.  Please give your motivation as to why you would not be able to afford to attend the Convention without the financial aid of the Scholarship fund:

2.  Please tell us about your current involvement with miniatures:

3.  Please send some photographs of any miniature related work you have done thus far (NOT work done under the guidance of a workshop teacher.)

